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Rates, User Charges and Rates Increases 2012/13 

to 2022/2023 

Tēnā koutou katoa 

 

We received requests from Cr Sutton, for information on rates and user charges, and 

residential and business rates 2012/13 to 2022/2023. 

 

The officers response is  

 

1. The Draft Group Annual Report 2022/23 will be published for the upcoming Audit and 

Risk Subcommittee meeting on 28 September 2022, the agenda will be available to the 

public on Council’s website on 19 September 2022. This will have a range of graphical 

trend information, including revenue trend.  

2. 

 

 

 

Ngā mihi nui, 

Democratic Services Team  


